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5th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Re: We are a cashless school! 

 
Paying for school items online is quicker and easier for you, safer for children and more efficient for the school.  
Therefore, from 4th January 2024, our school will no longer take cash payments for any items. 

 
ParentPay is a simple payment tool available for all parents.  If you don’t have a log-in or are having difficulties with the 
system, please visit the school office and we can help you activate your account.  
 
ParentPay is available to prebook your child’s dinner, which guarantees their choice.  We ask that menu choices be 
made before midday on Sunday for the following week.  It is very helpful for all children’s dinners to be preordered in 
this way. 

 
We hope that a cashless system will benefit both us as a school and you as a parent. Not only will you be able to pay 
for items from the comfort of your own home, you will also be able to access your account at any time to see if there is 
anything you need to pay for or if you have any credit. 
 
We have also introduced card readers into school, so that you can make payments using your debit or credit card for 
items where we would have previously accepted cash. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions or concerns, please do contact us. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 
Miss E Anderson 

Headteacher 
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Peterborough 
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